

Building a caring community for residents who want to remain in their homes safely and affordably while maintaining a meaningful lifestyle.

NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2018

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

LET'S DO LUNCH ON JANUARY 18

Members and volunteers are invited to enjoy lunch together on Thursday, January 18, 11:30-1:30, at the popular Eden Café, 33418 Egypt Lane, Suite 16, near Home Depot on FM 1488. To make a reservation, call Peggy Reinhold at 713-828-3945, or email her at herbpeg@wt.net by Jan. 16. The food is good. Prices are reasonable. You can view the menu on their website: www.edencafe.net.

VALENTINE'S DAY SOCIAL

AIP-TW President Bob Vienneau and his wife, Marsha, are hosting a lunch for all members and volunteers on Wednesday, February 14. In keeping with the traditional spirit of Valentine's Day, it will be a celebration of love and friendship held in their home at 9 Bay Leaf Lane in The Woodlands.

Lunch is scheduled from noon to 2 p.m. It will be preceded by a Board of Directors meeting at 11 a.m. Guests are invited to attend the board meeting if they so desire. Please R.S.V.P. by February 9th to Peggy Reinhold at 281-845-4441, or email her at vicepresident@aiptw.org. Transportation is available for those who need it.



Our Thanks to VillaSport and Athletic Club and Spa VillaSport has let Aging in Place – The Woodlands host its monthly meetings in its comfortable conference center. They have been most gracious and accommodating. We thank them for their generous support. VillaSport is a great place to work out. In addition to all kinds of equipment, it has five pools, four hot tubs, steam rooms and saunas in men's and ladies' locker rooms. Visit their website at: https://www.villasport.com/the-woodlands.

MEMBER PROFILE



MEET OUR TECHNICAL EXPERT AND NEWEST BOARD MEMBER PATRICK W. LYONS

Pat has lived in The Woodlands for over 20 years, now empty-nesting with his wife, Wendy. They are the proud parents of two grown children, Michael and Katie, who reside in Houston and Cleveland, OH respectively, and grandparents of one handsome little boy, Lincoln.

Pat graduated from the University of Notre Dame with a BS in Aerospace/Mechanical Engineering and subsequently received an MBA from Lehigh University. He served 5 years in the Navy nuclear submarine program, and then spent the next 35 years of his career in increasingly responsible commercial/executive roles with Air Products and

Chemicals, Inc. After retiring in 2013, he became active with a few equine programs that provide therapeutic riding lessons to challenged/disabled children and young adults in the community. In addition to his service with AIPTW, he currently serves on the board of two equine therapy organizations and volunteers as a side-walker during equine lessons.

Pat and his family have lived in various US cities and in Mexico City, Mexico, and they continue to enjoy travelling and experiencing the history and culture of other parts of the world. Wendy is an active volunteer in multiple organizations and a leader in her book/garden clubs in the area. Pat is mechanically handy and an avid cook/golfer. He finds personal fulfillment in the support of worthwhile non-profit organizations, where his prior practical and business experience can add value.

A THOUGHT FOR VALENTINE'S DAY

"ALL YOU NEED IS LOVE, BUT A BIT OF CHOCOLATE NOW AND THEN DOESN'T HURT"

(Charles M. Schultz)

PRE-HOLIDAY APPRECIATION TEA

Vice President and Outreach Chair Peggy Reinhold hosted an afternoon tea for members and volunteers shortly before the Thanksgiving and Christmas rush began. The camaraderie and lively conversation lasted into the early evening hours as everyone enjoyed becoming better acquainted.

